

TO:

Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

FROM:

Fred Wilson, City Manager

VIA:

Kellee Fritzal, Deputy Director Office of Business Development

DATE:

September 17, 2018

SUBJECT:

Public Hearing to consider approval of Substantial Amendment No. 1 to the Fiscal Year 2018-19 Annual Action Plan for the Community Development Block

Grant (CDBG) and HOME Investment Partnership

There has been a request from Staff to continue the Public Hearing for Substantial Amendment No. 1 to the Fiscal Year 2018-19 Annual Action Plan for the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) and HOME Investment Partnership to the October 1, 2018 meeting.